
 

Community Meeting 
Encino Vista Landscape Restoration Project 

We are proud to announce the development 
of the proposed actions for the Encino Vista 
Landscape Restoration Project. The Coyote 
Ranger District is requesting your review of 
the proposed landscape restoration project. 
 
Representatives from the Coyote Ranger 
District and Santa Fe National Forest will be 
presenting on the proposed actions of the 
Encino Vista Landscape Restoration Project. 
We are seeking community input regarding 
your values, desires, concerns, and sugges-
tions to help review the proposal. The District 
will take the comments and information and 
modify the project proposal or identify alter-
natives for the Encino Vista Landscape Res-
toration Project. 
 

A detailed description of the project pur-
pose, need and proposal can be found at  
 
https://www.fs.usda.gov/project/?
project=54965 
 

When: December 11 from 

6:00 to 8:00 pm 

 

Where: Coronado Mid/High 

Lecture Hall 
 

YOUR INPUT IS  

NEEDED!!! 

 

If you have any questions you can contact 

Sandra Jacquez, Forest Environmental Co-

ordinator, at 505.438.5443 or Rich Nieto, 

Coyote District Ranger, at 575.638.5526.  

 

Coyote Ranger District 

 
Ph 575.638.5526 Fx 575.638.5153 

HC-78, Box 1 Coyote, New Mexico 87012 
 
           


